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A Message From Administration
Dear Parents/Guardians,

November will be a very busy and exciting month at Sharon Public School.  
Our staff have been working hard to create meaningful, curriculum based 
activities for our students in order to enhance and deepen their understanding 
of the learning that they are doing in class. 

Progress Reports will be coming home at the end of the month, and you will 
have an opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher at a Student-Led 
conference on the evening of November 24 or the morning of November 25.  
We value your partnership in your child’s education, and look forward to 
discussing his/her progress at this time.  If you are unable to attend a meeting 
at one of the assigned times, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher to 
arrange a meeting at a mutually  convenient time.

Members of our community are welcome to attend our Remembrance Day 
Ceremony on November 11.  Please see the information included in this 
newsletter. 

As we start to see the first signs of colder weather coming,  please remember 
to listen for inclement weather related school bus cancellations on snowy or icy 
days. We would also like to remind you that although schools will remain open, 
if you decide to bring your child to school on an inclement weather day, you are 
also responsible for picking them up at the end of the day. If you do not send 
your child to school on an inclement weather day, please remember to let the 
office know. More information regarding inclement weather days can be found 
in the newsletter.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

Stephanie Gilbart                     Heather Stevens
Principal                                Vice-Principal

 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Gilbart                          Heather Stevens
Principal                                         Vice-Principal

Upcoming Dates:
DECEMBER

Dec 20 Gr 1 - 5 Casa Loma
Dec. 24 - Jan. 6 Winter Break
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NOVEMBER

Nov. 1 Gr 7 & 8 Immunization
Nov. 1 Gr 6 Trip - Ste. Marie Among The Hurons
Nov. 2 Gr. 8 Visit to Huron
Nov. 8 Scientists in School (Gr 6 - 8)
Nov. 8 Photo Retake Day
Nov. 10 Scientists in School (K - 5)
Nov. 10 Jr Achievement Gr 7/8
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day
Nov. 17 Michael Mitchell 2pm
Nov. 22 Report Cards
Nov. 23 Gr 2-8 Trip to see “Joseph”
Nov 24 Interview Evening
Nov. 25 PA Day - No School for students
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Morning supervision begins at 8:45 am.  To ensure student 
safety, please ensure that your child does not arrive prior 
to that time.  
Any student arriving during or after the morning 
announcements, needs to come directly to the office for a 
late slip prior to heading to class.

This is just a reminder that all Visitors and Volunteers to our 
School must enter through the front doors of the school, and 
report directly to the Main Office upon arrival to sign in.  
Thank you for your assistance with this.

With the colder weather settling in, please remember 
to make sure that your students are dressed for the 
weather.  Boots, hats, mitts, winter jackets and 
snowpants ensure the students are able to enjoy 
outdoor activities in warmth and comfort.  A change 
of clothes and mitts are also a great idea to keep in 
their bags!

Leslie Street - We wanted to ensure that families are aware that 
there is a stretch along the east side of Leslie St. between Colonel 
Wayling Blvd. and Arthur Hall Dr. that is waiting on the Region to 
install curbs to prevent cars from parking/passing. Students 
walking to and from school and who sign out at lunch should use 
the subdivision sidewalks rather than this stretch along the east 
side of Leslie St.  Students and families who cross Leslie Street at 
the lights at Colonel Wayling Blvd. are reminded to follow the 
direction of the crossing guard that is on duty before school, over 
the lunch hour and after school.  



We will ensure that Remembrance Day is afforded the 
respect and dignity it rightly deserves and maintains its 
place among the great traditions of our country. 

On Friday, November 11th at 10:20 a.m. we will have an 
assembly to commemorate Remembrance Day. We invite 
you to attend.  

Canada’s Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL) impacts how schools, staff and 
school councils communicate electronically to parents.  CASL prohibits the 
sending of any type of electronic message that is commercial in nature 
(e.g., registration fees, pizza days, field trips, fundraising, etc.) unless the 
recipient has provided specific and informed consent.  CASL does not apply 
to electronic information messages or to hard copy formats.
 
To subscribe or unsubscribe to commercial electronic messages, 
parents/guardians should visit the school website and, using the link 
provided, submit a valid email address.  

Email
To improve communication between home and school and reduce paper 
use, we coordinate an email distribution list. The list will be maintained and 
used only by school staff to communicate electronically to 
parents/guardians. Your email will not be sold, distributed or publicly 
posted.  Please remember to keep your email address up to date by letting 
the office know of any changes. If you do not receive any email from the 
school for a few weeks and would like to, please contact the office.





Music is alive and well at Sharon!  The primary and junior grades have been 
singing Canadian folk songs and learning some music theory. The 
intermediates have just finished their introductory theory and are beginning to 
play their instruments in class.  They will be bringing their instruments home to 
practice soon. 

In music this year we are celebrating Canada’s 150th birthday. To kick off the 
celebration, we are so excited to have a visit from Canadian performer, 
Michael Mitchell.  His performance will be at 2:00 p.m. on November 17th. He 
will be performing for both Sharon and Queensville P.S. at Sharon. The cost 
has been covered by the school.  There will be CD’s available for sale in the 
gym that day for $15.00 each if parents would like a copy of Michael Mitchell’s 
music. 

“During this 1-hour concert, renowned singer, songwriter and storyteller 
Michael Mitchell will perform songs and stories of our Canadian heritage. 
These songs tell of our history, geography and some of the unique 
characteristics that define us as Canadians. Come prepared to sing along, 
laugh and celebrate the country that is known as the best place in the world in 
which to live.”

Lastly, band is beginning next week for intermediates and Mrs. Claxton will be 
starting choir for grades 4-8.

Musically yours,
Mrs. Nagy





On behalf of Sharon PS, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you 
to our entire school community for working so hard to promote our 
QSP fundraiser.  Thanks to your support, we sold $12,700 in 
magazines and our newly introduced cookie dough, and graciously 
received $1,400 in direct donations – this represents over $5,000 in 
profit that will directly benefit every student in the school.  Our top 
selling class is Mrs. Martin’s class, and our top selling student is 
Devon M!  I also want to extend a huge thank you to Sally Denomy 
for preparing all of the marketing materials, emails and 
announcements for this campaign – thank you and we couldn’t have 
done it without your great ideas and hard work.
 
Along with Elf Day, this is our largest fundraising effort for the year 
and a significant contributor to our School Council budget.  Because 
of your support, we were able to contribute towards purchasing 22 
laptops & Chrome Books for the school as well as support our 
amazing Athletic teams, fund part of the Scientists in the Classroom 
program which is for every student in our school, as well as 
continuing to add on to our amazing Maker Space in the Learning 
Commons (library).
 
We know that you have many things that you can and need to do with 
your hard-earned money and many fundraisers to support – between 
hockey, swimming, Scouts/Girl Guides etc – we are very thankful that 
you were able to help our school as well.   Every single sale or 
donation makes a big different and we thank you.
 
All the best,
Sharon Public School Council






